
We understand that the        

transition to high school can be 

very   daunting, so we thought it 

would help if you know a bit 

more about Sale High School. 

The aim of this newsletter, is to 

provide a snapshot into life at Sale 

High, the activities and           

opportunities we have going on, 

and to hear from some of our 

current students.  

If you have any questions, or even 

suggestions for things you 

would like to see in future 

newsletters, please email     

WelcometoSHS 

@salehighschool.org.uk 

We really hope this is useful, 

and that you enjoy reading! 

Miss Scott—Assistant Head of 

Year 7 and Primary Transition 

Manager 

On 10th March, some 

members of our Junior 

Leadership Team went to 

an event in Wythenshawe 

Forum in celebration of 

International Women’s 
Day. The event was    

organised by MP for   

Wythenshawe and Sale East, 

Mike Cane. 

The event included 200 women 

and girls from across the    

Wythenshawe and Sale area, 

many of whom have become 

very successful in their field of 

work. Students listened to guest 

speakers, participated in     

activities and enjoyed some 

afternoon tea! The students 

also had the opportunity to 

network with the other women 

and girls at the event, and some 

of our students managed to 

secure themselves some work 

experience and wider         

opportunities.  

There was also opportunity for 

attendees to speak to the rest 

of the guests about an issue 

they feel passionately about. 

Some of our Junior Leadership 

Team were very brave and did 

this amazingly! Harriet spoke 

about the effects of Mental 

Health, while Iqra and Aliza 

spoke about representing their 

culture within Manchester. 
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Welcome to our Primary Newsletter! 

 

Follow Us! 

www.salehighschool.org.uk 

info@salehighschool.org.uk 

/salehighschool 

@salehighschool 
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World Book Day 

Sale Scholars 
The Sale Scholars Programme 

is aimed at the most        

academically able 10% of our 

students.  

It starts in Year 7 and helps 

to prepare, stretch and    

challenge students      

throughout their time at Sale 

High School. 

The programme provides 

extended opportunities and 

wider experiences that are 

tailored to the needs of each 

year group. It provides    

carefully targeted enrichment 

activities designed to build 

upon the curriculum through 

a wide range of opportunities 

outside the classroom. 

In recent weeks, our Year 7 

Scholars have started Italian 

lessons, which including trying 

some delicious Italian cuisine. 

Our Year 9 Scholars had a 

visit from some               

Undergraduates from the 

University of Manchester. 

They did a fantastic German 

taster session and, again,   

students were lucky enough 

to try some traditional     

German foods! 

 

On 2nd March, we celebrated 

World Book Day! 

Students in years 7 and 8 

were invited to dress up as 

their  favorite book character 

to help others discover new, 

exciting reads. We has some 

amazing costumes from both 

students and staff! 

There were lots of             

competitions and events     

running throughout the day 

including: 

 Best Dressed (Top 

Prize: £10 Amazon 

voucher) 

 Staff Countdown    

Challenge 

 Guess the Theme of 

Teacher Fancy Dress 

Interhouse Challenge  

 Book Swaps  

 Book Trail  

 

Take a look at some of the 

fantastic outfits we had, and 

can you guess the theme of 

each department? 

Rewards 
We are absolutely thrilled at 
how many rewards we have 
been able to give out this 
term already! 
Some of the fantastic rewards 
that students have achieved 
include: a Q&A Session with 
renowned children’s author 
Michael Morpurgo, Cookies, 
Muffins, Certificates, Film 
Afternoons, Pens, Sweets and 
Hot Chocolate with the Head 
Teacher. 
 
We have had many fantastic 
successes so far this term, 
such as: 

 Harshika, Vera and 
Zayaan y7         
completed their 
bronze iDEA       
certificate (digital 
equivalent of DofE) 

 £119.40 raised for 
FOP Friends 

 Ollie y10 has done 
some fantastic art 
work studying natural 
forms 

 Isla y8 has done  
incredibly in the Supa 
Dance League      
National Finals 

 £462.99 raised for 
the British Red Cross 
Ukraine Crisis Appeal 

 Elliot y8, Haydn y8, 
Lilly-Rose y8, Ilja 
y10, Austin y9, Josh 
y8 and Will y8 have 
been doing amazingly 
with their swimming 

 Ruby y7 achieved 
2nd place at the BCA 
Super Classics for 
Cheerleading 

English  

Science 

Expressive Arts 

Humanities 

MFL 


